
Sandy	City	Council	
Regarding:	Bell	Canyon	Cove	–	Rezone	

	

Council	Members,	

Our	names	are	Ivan	and	Celeste	Hogan.	We	own	the	property	immediately	to	the	east	of	the	Bell	Canyon	
Cove	property	that	is	being	considered	for	a	rezone	to	R-1-10.	We	are	in	favor	of	this	rezone.	The	areas	
to	the	north	that	abut	this	property	(and	ours)	are	also	R-1-10	and	this	would	be	consistent	with	the	
area.	We	understand	that	our	property	has	been	considered	in	a	broader	view	of	how	the	City	would	
prefer	to	see	future	road	connections	occur	in	this	area.	We	appreciate	this	forward-thinking	approach.			

We	appreciate	your	service	as	City	Council	Members.		

Thank	you.	

	

	


